
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

Procurement of Consulting Services for the Development of  

Electronic Document Control Center (EDCC) for the Implementation of the 
Department of Tourism’s Quality Management System 

(DOT-BAC REI No. 2020-012) 
 

Notice is hereby issued to declare the postponement of the opening of eligibility requirements for 
the above-mentioned procurement project.  
 

The updated schedule of procurement activities is as follows: 
 

Activities Schedule 

1.   Submission of Eligibility 
Requirements 

Deadline until July 14, 2020 up to 9:00 a.m. ONLY 
Procurement Management Division / BAC Secretariat Office 
4th Floor, DOT Bldg., No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., Makati 
City 
 

2.   Opening of Eligibility 
Documents / Eligibility Check 

 
The place of opening of eligibility documents is at the 6th 
Floor Multi-purpose Hall, DOT Bldg., No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat 
Ave., Makati City 
 
The Opening of Eligibility Documents will be 
conducted through video conferencing  using the MS 
Teams platform on 15 July 2020 at 10:00 am.  

Prospective bidders who are interested in joining the 
opening of eligibility documents must send the 
following details to the BAC Secretariat via e-mail at 
dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph not later than 5:00 p.m. of 14 
July 2020: 

 Name of Representative(s) – maximum of 
two (2) 

 Company Name 
 Email Address 
 Contact No. 

This Notice of Postponement shall form part of the Bidding Documents. Any provisions in the Bidding 
Documents inconsistent herewith is hereby amended, modified and superseded accordingly.  

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
10 July 2020 
            
                                 
            

ASec. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 
               DOT-BAC Chairperson 

mailto:dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph

